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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday-  Shared Education P1&2 St Mary’s PS
              P5-7 Molly & Mia Garden
Tuesday-  P1 -4 PE 
              After-school games 3:15- 4:15
Wednesday-  Music lessons- need tin whistle
             P5-7: PE
Thursday: P1 -4 PE
              P5-7 Swimming
Saturday was a wonderful day for our school and we are so very proud of the eight children who received the Holy Communion for the first time. They were so well prepared for the sacrament and had such understanding of and respect for the occasion. We want to congratulate them and their families for the work that they did in preparation for it. Thanks also to Miss Mc Rory, Mrs Mc Grenaghan and Maggie who worked so hard to get everything ready. Thanks to Mrs Mc Donnell and our amazing choir for their beautiful music. Thanks to all the staff who helped with the tea back at the school. Finally, thanks to Fr Brendan who worked with the children to make sure that they understood the sacrament which they were receiving and made the occasion so relaxed and special. 
We finally got our marathon done on Friday! We want to thank Fivemiletown College for the use of their track and to all the parents who contributed so generously to the NDCS. We raised £80 so thank you very much!
P1&2 have their last Shared Education session this week, hosted in our school. There will be a celebration of the programmes on Monday 16th May- more details to follow.
Any outstanding tickets or money for our play ‘It Runs in the Family’ need to be returned to school as soon as possible. Anyone who feels that they could sell some more tickets are asked to collect some from the office.

We are continuing with our Music lessons with Dinny on a Wednesday morning, at a cost of £10. This covers from Easter until the end of term. Thank you.
P5 -7 have re-commenced swimming lessons and these take place on a Thursday afternoon. There is a cost of £15 for the 6 week programme.

Next Monday (16th) marks the beginning of ‘Walk to School’ week. We will be encouraging children to walk, cycle or scoot to school that week and teachers will be helping to assist with this. If you are interested in your children participating, please send in your names by Wednesday so that we can organise a walking route.

All pupils will travel to Lendrum Wind Farm next Tuesday (17th)  to learn all about the use of wind energy in our local environment. We are very excited about this!

Don’t forget to collect bottle tops and leave them in the box by the front door to help us with our next outdoor art project.
PRINCIPAL AWARDS FOR APRIL:
Congratualtions to:

Meabh Howell for wonderful Literacy research.
TJ Graham for excellent practical work in Maths.
Jayden Mc Farland for super sentences.
Lauren Wallace for excellent homework.

***IMPORTANT DATES***
‘It Runs in the Family’ on Friday 20th May at 8pm in Fivemiletown College.
Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May at 3:00pm.
PTFA Fun Day Saturday 11th June.
School trip: Friday 17th June.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

